
Fair Field Junior School is operated by the Fair Field Junior School trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with 
company number 9434766. The Registered Office is Fair Field Junior School, Watford Road, Radlett, Hertfordshire. WD78LU 

             

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  23rd February 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 

Parent Consultation Evenings Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th March 

We have set aside two evenings this term, to provide you with an opportunity to virtually 
meet with your child’s teacher.  
Meetings last 10 minutes – please help us keep to time. 
 
A link will be sent to you a few days before the parents evening. 
 
 
The appointment booking system will be available from Wednesday 23rd February.   
 
Please visit www.ffjs.org.uk to book your appointments.  
 

Login with the following information:  
 

Parent/Carers Name 
Parent’s/Carers email address (same as you have given to school) 
Student’s Name  
Student’s Date of birth  
 
If you have forgotten your password, please click on the “reset password” link. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   
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www.fairfield.herts.sch.uk 
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